
 
 

 

Newsletter  

Friday 24th June 2022 

 

School Diary 

Monday 27th June – Friday 1st July 

Week A 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 27th June  

Y10 Geography Coastal 
Fieldwork 10B & 10C Miss 
Jones and Miss Stewart 

Year 12 Exams 

Faraday Induction  
Evening 5.30pm 

Tuesday 28th June 

Y10 Geography Coastal 
Fieldwork 10A & 10D Mr 
Lightwing and Mr Davies 

Year 12 Exams 

Drama Club 3.15-4pm 607 

Chess Club 3.10-4pm C07 

KS3 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Grenfell Induction 
Evening 5.30pm 

Wednesday 29th June Year 12 Exams 



 
 

 Year 7 Birkenhead Priory 
Trip 7F3  

Ruskin Induction Evening 
5.30pm 

Thursday 30th June 

Year 12 Exams 

Year 7 Birkenhead Priory 
Trip 7F1 

Year 7 Archaeology Club 
3.20-4.20pm D05 

KS4 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Friday 1st July 

Year 8 STEM Event 

Year 7 Birkenhead Priory 
Trip 7R1 

 

News 

Induction Evenings 
If you have a son starting with us in Year 7 in 
September, you will have received an invite to one of 
our evenings for new parents, which are happening 
Monday to Wednesday next week. If you have not 
received an invite, please contact the school office. 
 

Year 10 Geography Coastal Fieldwork 
Boys studying geography in Year 10 will be out of 
school on Monday and Tuesday next week to 
undertake coastal fieldwork. Letters and medical 
forms were emailed home on Wednesday, as well as 



 
 

handed out in school. Boys must complete a medical 
form prior to the trip. Miss Jones and Miss Stewart’s 
classes go on Monday. Mr Davies and Mr Lightwing’s 
classes on Tuesday. The following week they will be 
out again in Liverpool for more fieldwork. Letters for 
that were emailed home yesterday.  
 

Year 12 
Year 12 mock examinations are being held on 
Monday 27th - Thursday 30th June.  All students 
except those following L2 Engineering and L2 Culinary 
Skills are on study leave and should only attend for 
their exams.  Normal lessons will resume on Friday 
1st July.  Level 3 students who attend The Engineering 
College on a Monday should still do so as normal. 

  



 
 

Library   
The refurbishment is well underway now; all of the 
books and furniture have been moved and the office 
is currently being taken down ready for new paint to 
go on the walls next week. In the meantime, if any 
student has a book they wish to return, they can pass 
it into reception. Additionally, the librarians are 
visiting classrooms each day to collect books and 
remind students to bring overdue books back before 
the summer holidays. Please encourage your son to 
have a good look for books at home and bring them 
in as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 

Year 7 Birkenhead Priory 
The first trips to Birkenhead Priory ran this week and 
boys have had a great time learning about local 
history and how significant the priory was in medieval 
England. The trip that was due to take place on 
Thursday 23rd has been rescheduled to Friday 8th July. 
We will keep you informed if any further trips need to 
be rescheduled due to disruption on the railway. 
 

Berlin Trip 
Over the weekend, the History Department took 29 
pupils over to Berlin to give them both a cultural and 
historical view of Germany. Visiting important sites 
such as the Berlin Wall, Brandenburg Gate and the 
parliament building the Reichstag. The boys were an 
absolute credit to Mosslands and behaved 



 
 

impeccably on the trip and braved the thirty-four-
degree heat to walk over thirty miles during the 
course of the trip. This was an amazing experience for 
our students. For some of them it was their first time 
leaving the country since the pandemic and for 
others, their first ever trip abroad. We are looking 
forward to planning the next international trip soon. 

 



 
 

 

 
  



 
 

Barcelona Trip 
A reminder that a further payment of £85 for the 
Barcelona trip is due by the end of this week. 
 

STE@M 
This week, The Royal Institution of Charted Surveyors 
(RICS) visited school and held a competitive workshop 
and careers window for Year 9 and 10. The facilitators 
for the day included Freddie Slatter, an old boy of 
Mosslands. He fondly remembered having Mrs Coats 
and Mrs Lee as form teachers and as an architect was 
actively involved in the redevelopment of part of our 
school several years ago.  The competition to design 
an innovative and sustainable entertainment venue 
was fierce with a Year 9 team coming top, to receive 
the inaugural Royal Institution of Chartered Surveyors 
Challenge Trophy, congratulations to Liam and Jack.   



 
 

 
Maths Equipment 
Please see attached flier re purchasing maths 
equipment. Please contact Miss Purcell if you are 
interested. 
 

Medication In School 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding 
medication in school, please contact the SEND 
Department. 
 

Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram at art -mosslands to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 
 

  



 
 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
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